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Comments I am surprised to see this proposal still being modified and brought forward given the degree of 
opposition to it which has already been expressed; I can only put this down to an attempt to bludgeon 
ADC and WSCC into acceptance given lack of funding to oppose such developments after a number of 
attempts.  This seems to be how 'planning' now works in this country with most power in the hands of 
developers. 
 
Strong reasons against this scheme have already been given in previous responses and have only 
been strengthened as rapid development of housing in adjacent sites, notably circling Yapton, makes 
this idea even more irresponsible.  With huge housing numbers planned for Ford and the development 
of surrounding villages into 'towns', this idea is even more preposterous than before.    Such waste 
units should not be 'planned' for densely populated areas; the law suits that would follow when the 
unit causes health problems all round should surely render the proposal dead in the water.  Given the 
lie off the land, attendant problems would affect a region of more than ten miles around and any 
spillage problems would affect thousands of lives.  The safety of these sites cannot be guaranteed so 
there is surely a 'duty of care' on the part of central and local government for the 'subjects' of the 
crown who live in this area. 
 
Expansion of this waste unit site would alter the character of this region dramatically, add to already 
difficult transport problems, increase health risks for the population ( envisaged to grow by around 
80,000 people in the next five years ) and spoil the lives of all who live here.  What reduction in 
Council Tax could possibly suffice as a bribe to pay for such a dramatic dilution of our quality of life?
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